
 

 

 
 
Wednesday, February 15, 2017 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 
Re:  North Bay Hydro Distribution Ltd. – Application for 2017 Electricity Distribution Rates  

EB-2016-0214 
 Draft Decision and Rate Order 

 
North Bay Hydro Distribution Ltd. (“NBHDL”) has reviewed the Draft Decision and Order issued by the 
Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) February 6, 2017 in relation to NBHDL’s 2017 electricity distribution 
rate application filed September 26, 2017. 
 
NBHDL has reviewed the draft Rate Order and confirms the accuracy and completeness of the draft 
with the following exception: in specific reference to the Tariff of Rates and Charges for the General 
Service 3,000 to 4,999 kW Service Classification, the draft includes a $/kWh rate rider for the 
disposition of the Global Adjustment account that should not be included. The Board has approved 
disposition of the variance amount related to this class over 12 monthly installments to the lone 
customer and there are no further rate riders required or applicable. 

NBHDL has no further comments on the Draft Decision. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 

 
Original signed by 

 
 
Melissa Casson, CPA, CGA 
Regulatory Manager 
North Bay Hydro Distribution Limited 
(705) 474-8100 (300) 
mcasson@northbayhydro.com 
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